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Comments: To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing to express my opposition the Stibnite Gold Project proposed by Perpetua Resources. The current
proposal does not adequately address the threat to fisheries, water quality, and the environment that additional
mining in the area would inevitably cause. The current roads are inadequate for transporting the hazardous
materials resulting from mining activities, and constructing additional routes would result in additional disturbance
to the ecosystem. Thus, | support the "no action” alternative.

Thank you for you time.



